
BELKNAP COUNTY DELEGATION 
 

SUB-COMMITTEE MEETINGS 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Name of Sub-Committee:  Sheriff’s Department 
 
Date:  01/22/2010 
Time:  3:00PM 
 
 
Present at Meeting:  Law Enforcement Sub-committee Members, Donald Flanders Chairperson, Dennis 
Fields, Stephen Nedeau, Fran Wendelboe and Jeffrey St. Cyr.  Also present was Alida Millham 
 
 
Significant topics of discussion:  The Sheriff gave an overview of his 2010 Budget.  There was discussion 
on how the Sheriff’s Dept handled the process of out-of-state extraditions, and discussion on Regional 
Dispatching. 
 
The Sheriff also discussed his cruiser line request, and explained that in this year’s budget they will be 
leasing four new vehicle and lease payments for two vehicles from 2009.  He went on to explain that the 
Ford Crown Victoria, will no longer be available after 2011, and with the current lease and  this year’s 
new lease they will be able to use the same equipment for their cruisers.  With the purchase of four 
vehicles this year and two from last year, they will be able to see what vehicle Ford uses to replace the 
Crown Victoria. 
 
 
Motion was made by Dennis Fields to recommend the amount as stated of $1,996,805. 
 
Motion Seconded by Stephen Nedeau, all in favor. 
 
Sub-Committee 2010 Budget Recommendation:  $1,996,805. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
 
 
Marie Mora 
Asst Finance Officer 


